
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ABC 
Stephen McPherson, President Entertainment 
Women’s Murder Club 
500 S. Buena Vista 
Burbank, Ca 91521-4551 
 
 
Dear Mr. McPherson, 
 
We are writing this letter on behalf of a large group of internet fans regarding your 
program, Women’s Murder Club. It is our wish that ABC reconsider their decision to 
cancel this show. We feel that it is an excellent program featuring strong female 
characters, a good supporting cast, and interesting scripts. 
 
As you can see by the volume of letters you’ve been receiving, the audience for this 
program covers a wide range of ages, cultures and regions of the globe. Fans are not 
limited to either gender; this show has found an audience that includes both men and 
women. I am sure you have noticed the Hershey’s Kisses that have been forwarded to 
you regarding the ‘Kiss-Me-Not Killer’ story line, which our group of fans find very 
compelling.  
 
This letter is to convey the important fact that the fans are out here. We purchase 
products and services from your advertisers, and we are so much more than the simple 
demographic figure generally stated regarding the male 18-34 group. 
 
We feel that Women’s Murder Club has the potential to generate good ratings if given the 
chance, and we are extremely hopeful that you will reconsider your decision to cancel 
this show. Women need to see the kind of representation that can be provided by showing 
intelligent women working together successfully. In this regard, this show has the ability 
to empower women of all ages and is a worthy endeavour. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 


